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Dear

We are pleased to confirm your participation in the 1982 Summer Dance Series
to be held in the Spanish Ballroom at Glen Echo Park. Your group is
scheduled as the featured performers on

The Glen Echo Summer Dance Series is co-sponsored by the National Park Service
and the Folklore Society of Greater Washington. This letter, when cosigned by
you, represents a permit to use the Spanish Ballroom and an agreement to the
conditions listed below.

With respect to the program itself, it is understood that you will be providing
leadership and planning for the dance as a whole. Specifically,

.Your group is responsible for providing live music, a person to collect
admissions, a caller or instructor and demonstration dancers, if appropriate.
.The dance will be open to the public and beginners will be welcome.

.Admission will be $3.00 ($2.50 for FSGW members). You will receive the
admissions less (1) 20% of the receipts above $200 which will acrue to the
Park and the FSGW, and (2) a $25 charge is the Parks sound equipment is used.
.The dance will run from 8:30 until 11:30 pm.

In addition, it is important that the program for which you are responsible is
conducted in accordance with Park regulations. Specifically,

.There can be no alcoholic beverages or smoking in the ballroom during the
evening
.The present ballroom capacity is 300.
.The ballroom must be left 1u a clean and orderly condition.

Nedteo .The National Park Serv13e i§ not liable for any loss, damage, or claim
from the use of the ballroom

A Folklore Society member will be in attendance at each dance to help in anyway
possible. Please feel free to contact me at 301/270-6551 or Ellen Maske at
301/589-7199 if we can be of help prior to the dance.

Patrick McCracken
Dance Chairman,Folklore Society
of Greater Washington

Agreed to by Date
Yes, we will need the Parks sound system




